
Janurary 16th 2025
Round Table Pizza Petaluma

20 members attending

Meeting was called to order by Pres. Mike Hofacre at 12:35PM

Treasurers Report, Chip Buss: We are solvent.

Field Report, Bill Frye: Heavy Damage to the runway fabric and the fence blown down from the recent
storms. A work crew was assembled and the fabric has been secured back in place using new 
pins to hold down. The fence is still down and will stay down until the ground dries out enough 
to secure the posts. The taxiway will need to be replaced. 
Chip Buss and Mike Sidwell have researched the materials availability and cost . The estimated 
cost is between $600-700. Motion was made and seconded to purchase the material, motion 
passed. It should be noted that the current covering was laid down in 2015.

Old business: Mike Clancy reported that Crash and Bash will be October 10,11 & 12, 2025 at Schmidt 
Ranch.
The 1/2A Texaco postal will be held during the Sept 1st to Nov 30 window
Jim Temple reported the Speed 400 postal will be held during the same window. Rules to be 
announced. The Fun Fly is being worked on, date to be announced with location.

New Business:
The national SAM rule book is due out but not set yet.

The 2025 Christmas party was discussed and was decided to have at the same place as last years

The meeting was adjourned at 2:05 PM


